
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Colleague, 

As a current subscriber to FFT Aspire through The Education People, we are delighted to be able to offer 
you discounted preferential rates once again for this year. 

As you are aware, FFT Aspire is a powerful resource that will help your school become more informed, 
save time and take control, all of which are essential for the continuous improvement that we know you 
strive for. So, as The Education People are committed to supporting you in any way they can we are 
also pleased to tell you that they will not be passing on the full price increase that FFT Aspire have 
implemented this year.  

The table below shows the subscription costs.  

 Buy from us If you bought from 
FFT direct 

Secondary school £575 + 40p per pupil £575 + £1 per pupil 
 

That’s a saving of 60p per pupil and by continuing to subscribe to this service through The Education 
People your overall savings for this year could be considerable. For example, an average size school in 
Kent with 1000 pupils would cost £975 with The Education People compared to £1575 if you subscribed 
direct. A huge saving of £600! 
 
Simply renew your subscription to take advantage of this amazing offer. All you need to do is complete 
and return the form that was included in the email and send it back to us by 15 July 2020 at 
MIEducation@WiderEH@kent.gov.uk The subscription charge will be processed through your account 
(previously known as EduKent) with The Education People. 

A copy of the letter and form can also be found on Kelsi: 
https://www.kelsi.org.uk/school-management/data-and-reporting/management-information/fft-aspire-
support  

For any enquiries about your FFT Aspire renewal please email MIEducation&WiderEH@kent.gov.uk 

Yours sincerely 

 

Abi Maunders 
Senior Management Information Officer, Management Information and Intelligence, KCC 

Management Information 
2nd Floor Invicta House 

Maidstone 
Kent ME14 1XX 

 

Email: MIEducation&WiderEH@kent.gov.uk 
 

Date: 19th June 2020 


